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Wild Dog Exclusion 
Fencing Subsidy

Council invites all eligible landholders
within the Quilpie Shire to submit an 
application for subsidy funding up to $3,000 
per kilometre of exclusion fencing.

11 August 2023

Please note all mandatory requirements and 
criteria outlined within the Letter of Application 
must be met to be eligible.

Applications close on Wednesday the 6th of 
September 2023. For further information or to 
receive a copy of the Letter and Application, 
please contact Director of Corporate & 
Community Services, Lisa Hamlyn or Toni 
Bonsey 07 4656 0500. 
Also available digitally at:
https://quilpie.qld.gov.au/2023/08/11/public-notice-
wild-dog-exclusion-fencing-subsidy-round-7/


